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Long prison terms do not benefit society nor the person. Realistic sentencing 

guidelines are needed giving AICS hope and a promise of a future where they can 

give back,  one day, to society. I served 14 months and my life will never be the 

same. I have friends who cannot function because if how long they were in. There 

are alternatives that can be used along with time served. Give everyone a chance   


